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150 9001

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Notice is hereby given that the Insurance Commission has placed Comprehensive
Annuity Plans and Pension (CAP Pension) under Receivership pursuant to Section 50
Republic Act No. 9829, otherwise known as the Pre-Need Code of the Philippines

effective 23 AUGUST 20°%  Atty. Richie Q. Caranto was designated as Receiver for
the company.

Moreover, the Commission issued a Notice of Stay Order effective 22 ATE. 20 ggainst
CAP Pension in order to consolidate, preserve, and protect the assets of the company for
the benefit of the planholders and creditors while undergoing receivership proceedings.

Concerned policyholders, creditors, and interested parties are advised to address their
claims and concerns to the Receiver, Atty. Richie Q. Caranto at CAP Pension Office,
CAP Bldg., 126 Amorsolo cor. Rufino Legaspi Village, Makati City with email address
email address richie.caranto@gmail.com or at the Conservatorship, Receivership and
Liquidation (CRL) Division of the Insurance Commission at 1071 United Nations Avenue,
Ermita, Manila with e-mail address cri@insurance.gov.ph

For information and guidance.
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